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Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales have completed the final 
stage of their review of the electoral arrangements for the County of Denbighshire.
 
The Commission is now publishing Final Recommendations. Under Section 37 of the 
Local Government (Democracy) (Wales) Act 2013, on receipt of the report, the Welsh 
Government may, if it thinks fit, make an order giving effect to any recommendations made
to it by the Commission either as submitted or with modifications.  Any order giving effect 
to such recommendations shall not be made until after the expiry of six weeks from the 
day on which the recommendations were submitted to the Welsh Government.
 
The review is available to view on our website – www.ldbc.gov.wales.
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Any of the statements or comments made above should be regarded as personal and not necessarily those 
of the Commission.
Dylai'r datganiadau neu'r sylwadau uchod gael eu trin fel rhai personol ac nid o reidrwydd fel datganiadau 
neu sylwadau gan y Comisiwn.
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